
Interlibrary Cooperation Roundtable 
GLA Mid-Winter Conference – Clayton State University 

January 29, 2010 
 
 

Meeting was called to order at approximately 1:30 p.m. 
 
Present: Andrew Shuping, Susan Morris, Michelle Jones, Virginia Feher. 
 
Introduction of officers: 

Andrew Shuping – Chair 
Susan Morris – Vice Chair/Chair Elect 
Virginia Feher – Secretary 

 
Discussed past COMO programs related to interlibrary loan. 
 
Discussed how more programs about interlibrary loan could be offered at COMO. 
 
Ideas for COMO: 
 

• Future of resource sharing. 
 
Discussed how to get more people involved in the Interlibrary Loan Interest Group 
including public librarians and special library librarians, such as corporate, medical and 
law.  One possibility is a resource sharing workshop, possibly in May. 
 
Discussed Web presence on the GLA Web site. 
 
 
 
 


